
Westglen School’s 

14th Annual 

Mrs. Is Ski Trip to Nakiska 

Thursday, March 23, 2023 

Registration opens on February 1st   

The 14th annual Mrs. Is Ski Trip to Nakiska will be held on Thursday, March 23, 2023.  This trip is dedicated to the 

memory of Mrs. Sharon Israelson (Mrs. Is) who was a long time teacher and special friend of Westglen School. Mrs. Is 

knew the importance of student trips and the wonderful experiences they could provide for Westglen students. We 

would like to thank Mr. Ernie Israelson for his very generous donation which will go towards bussing costs for this trip.  

Online field trip forms will be sent out on Thursday, February 9th—only fill it out if your child is going on the ski trip!   

Please fill out the form on Student Quickpay under New Items - choose the options you need and provide payment. You 
will need to enter shoe size, height and weight for equipment rentals; please make sure you have this information 
before logging in to pay.  Your child’s spot on the trip is not confirmed until payment is received.  After the first 100 
students are signed up, any additional students will be placed on a wait list.  

Westglen students are REQUIRED to take a lesson regardless of their ability level.  Helmets will be mandatory for all 

students and are included in rental costs.   
 

  Grade 5 & 6 Students  Grade 7 & 8 Students  

Lift Ticket, Rentals & Lesson  $78.00  $88.00  

Lift  Ticket & Lesson  

(has own equipment)  $68.00  $78.00  

Rental & Lesson  
(has own lift ticket/season’s pass)  

$73.00  $83.00  

Lesson Only  
(has own lift ticket & equipment)  

$60.00  $63.00  

 

If parents would like to join us for a day of skiing and be an extra set of adult eyes - you are certainly welcome, but they 

would have to drive themselves to the ski hill and back.  Buses are for students and staff chaperones only.  If you are 

driving your own vehicle and would like to take your child with you, rather than have them on the bus, please let us 

know as soon as possible as we can open up additional spaces for more students to attend.  

Adult chaperone rates are as follows:  

· Lift ticket only - $70.00  

· Lift ticket and rentals - $98.00 (**Helmets are not included in the adult rental fee and cost an additional $5)  

***Please contact Ms. Bedard if you require a lesson***  

  

We leave for Nakiska at 6:45am sharp.  Please be here at 6:30am because the buses leave at 6:45am whether you’re 

here or not!  We return to Westglen at 5:45pm - please be on time for student pick up from Westglen.   

Please note: Any cancellations made after noon on March 20th will NOT be refunded as per Nakiska’s cancellation policy.  

If there are any questions, please call Mrs. Massel or Ms. Bedard at (403) 335-8700.  


